CITY OF PORTSMOUTH
Department of Public Works

ADDENDUM #1
THIS ADDENDUM FORMS PART OF THE ORIGINAL DOCUMENT MARKED:

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS #16-08
FOR
FIRE STATION II CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Following are the questions received from firms interested in providing a Statement of Qualifications:

1.1 Who is the architect involved and who is the contact person?

A.  Winter Street Architects of Salem MA has been retained by the City for this project. The
contact person is Paul Durand, who may be reached at pdurand@W S Architects.com

1.2 Is there an engineer involved, and if so, who is the contact person?
A.  Engineering Services have been retained by Winter Street Architects.
1.3 When will the project possible be advertised for construction bidding?
A.  Itis anticipated that the bidding process will begin in January, 2008.

1.4 On p.3 of RFQ under section titled Submittal Package: A. indicates total of 6 copies ( including
1 unbound copy), C. references 9 bound documents.

A.  Change Paragraph C. in the Submittal Package section on page 3 to read:
“Complete SECTIONS I and II as described in STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS below.
In the five (5) bound copies, SECTIONS I and II below shall be separated by a tabbed divider

followed by a section cover page. In the unbound copy, do not insert dividers. *

END OF QUESTIONS




